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GOOD EVENING ARCOLA FAMILIES!
I hope you are all enjoying the summer. Here are some very important pieces of information as
you start to plan and prepare for the 2021-22 school year:



Wednesday, August 25th
We are excited to welcome you to our building for Arcola Family Orientation Night (Back to
School Night)! We look forward to working together to create a culture and climate of
connection, courage and compassion. Our evening is split into two blocks so that we can
create space and time for each grade level. You will meet the teachers and students will tour
the building. Please be mindful of the times below with regard to arrival and dismissal so that
we can make your experience fantastic and flow with ease! There will be signage and staff
guiding you to your entrance, assigned area and exit.


Grade 7:
6:45pm arrive on campus

6:45pm-7:00pm, Parent and Student report to designated area:


Avalanche= Boys Gym
Tsunami= Auditorium
Blizzard= Commons

7:40pm grade 7 is dismissed



Grade 8:
8:05pm arrive on campus

8:05-8:15pm, Parent and Student report to designated area:


Liberty= Auditorium
Independence= Boys Gym
Justice= Commons

8:55pm grade 8 is dismissed






Reminders:
Please be mindful that in accordance with the district’s Health and Safety Plan, masks
and distancing are required.
Traffic pattern is one way all around the Arcola campus.



Thank you!


Dr. Mangano

ADDITIONAL INFORMATIONAL ITEMS
Visit the Arcola website! The Arcola Google Site is up and running and showcases our
building and staff- click and take the virtual tour
Students schedules will be released on Monday, 8/23
There are two additional student building tour sign-ups on 8/23 and 8/24, see the website
If you are away next week, not to worry as the first of school we will be spending time
getting everyone acclimated and ready

SPORTS
The fall sports season is here! If you are interested in participating on a sports team this fall,
visit the Arcola Athletic Website. A reminder that your online physicals (planeths) are due by
August 20th. All physicals must be filled out online. After visiting the website, if you have any
questions, please contact Ron Schnabel (RSchnabel@Methacton.org).

PICTURE DAY
Picture day is scheduled for Thursday, 9/2. Orders can be placed on mylifetouch.com. The
Arcola code is EVTQX6Z8K .

https://sites.google.com/methacton.org/orientation2020/general-information
https://www.methacton.org/domain/219
mailto:RSchnabel@Methacton.org



